2019-03-18 DART Planning meeting 5

Present: Hannah Norman (HN), Hannah Tse-Debenham (HTD), Martin Clarke (MC), Miriam Snowball (MS), Tori Hair (TH), Will Allen (WA),
Apologies: Emma Hope (EH), Emma Smith (ES), Hannorah Lee (HL), Clare Watters (CW)

Chair – MC

1. Logistics
· On hold – given circumstances places will be focussing on Covid-19 and there is a lot of uncertainty around when this is likely to end
· Note that it is possible that DART may be cancelled, so our attendance may be postponed until 2021. This needs to be communicated in ALL funding.

2. Corporate Sponsorship:
· On hold
· HTD to continue to compile list of people to contact in the future and to draft letter

3. Grant Applications:
· This is worth continuing to apply
· We can all help with this now, given we aren’t really working on anything else. ES and HL to provide list of actions for others to undertake
· Include potential postponement/cancellation in all applications

4. Crowdfunding
· Leave the page live
· No new publicity around this for at least the next few weeks
· Include potential postponement/cancellation on page

5. Nut Article
· Excellently written article Miriam!
· The Nut may be published in May, so we could still put a revised article into this

6. HTD needs to produce the DART page on the TR website (including potential postponement/cancellation)
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7. Events
· Ceilidh postponed. 
· C# have cancelled everything up until the end of May – we don’t need to pay anything
· Folk London article already published, but it should be clear that this will no longer happen
· Will to tidy off the WeGotTickets page
· WA contact Will Chamberlain and Nick Walden just to confirm not happening
· Once the future is clear, we can consider another date

8. AOB
· Personal travel insurance and VISA waivers nearer the time
· Passport – 6 months validity after DART and no cheeky trips to Iran
· No day practices will be scheduled until we are back to dancing normally
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